
 

Dear Rialto Families:  
 
The California Department of Education announced in early April flexibility for 
administering state summative tests. Students in remote learning may have difficulty 
meeting the technology requirements of standardized testing. In such cases, districts 
can administer a more viable assessment option as long as it is based on state 
standards and meets other specific criteria. 
 

This year, students in grades K - 8 will take the following tests May 3rd through 
May 21st: 

• iReady – English Language Arts (ELA)  
• iReady - Mathematics 

  
The iReady ELA and mathematics assessments have been determined to be the 
most viable assessment option for these grade levels this school year. The 
diagnostics are online tests that measure what your child knows and is able to do. 
Results help identify gaps in knowledge or skills early on so your child can get the 
support he or she needs to be successful in school.  In most cases, students will take 
the iReady diagnostic tests at home. Please do not assist your child as they complete 
the diagnostic. We need an accurate reflection of your child’s abilities. 
  
Results will be mailed home after our testing window closes.  Score Reports will 
include an overall score, previous Fall and Winter scores if your child took the 
diagnostics earlier this year, and a description of your child’s achievement.  
 
Your child’s teacher will send you more testing information soon. For any other 
questions about iReady and your child’s participation, please contact your school 
site.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
 
Paulina Villalobos        
Agent: Academic Technology    
pvillalo@rialtousd.org 
(909)961-7278 
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